
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

No. 20 of 2022 
 

Revised Pilotage Directions and Management of Pilot Exemption 
Certificates. 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that Belfast Harbour has published revised Pilotage Directions and 
Management of Pilot Exemption Certificates,  for consultation. 
 
This consultation will commence on the 11th November 2022 until 2nd December 2022. 
Responses can either be by Post (marked Pilotage Directions) to the: 

Harbour Master, 
Belfast Harbour Office, 
Corporation Square. 
Belfast. 
BT1 3AL. 

or email to  harbourmasters@belfast-harbour.co.uk before 1700 2nd December 2022. 
   
The draft revised  Directions can be downloaded in PDF format from Belfast Harbour website 

https://www.belfast-harbour.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/Pilotage-Directions-2022-
Public-Consultation.pdf 
Please be advised comments received after the 2nd of December will not be considered.   
 
 

 
    

 
 

 
Capt Kevin G Allen 

Harbour Master 

 
11th November 2022 
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